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   APRIL 6, 2021 ELECTION INFO 
After many years of service for the Town of Humboldt, our Town Chairman, Steve Dart 

and our Constable, Randy Enderby, have decided to step away from Town government at 

this time. We would like to thank them for their service with a small reception after the 

April 5
th

 meeting. All are invited with beverages and snacks served.  

 
We are still looking for anyone interested in being the constable for the Town of 

Humboldt. It is a paid position and at this point will be appointed by the board or you can 

be a “registered write in” at the April Election. If interested, contact one of the board 

members. PLEASE!   

Polls are open from 7:00 am to 8:00 pm. on April 6
th

, 2021. Reminder - if a new voter, 

bring a proof of residency as well as your photo ID.  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: 

      This is an annual license and must be purchased each year. Dog license are valid from January 1 to 

December 31.  

LICENSE RATES ARE FOR EACH DOG: 

          Male   & Female             $8.50            Neutered Male & Spayed Female          $3.50                    

                              

      ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS ARE REQUIRED TO PURCHASE A KENNEL 

LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSE 

    Multiple Dog License (Up to 12)      $36.50       

After April 1 there is a $5.00 late fee for each pet. Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION 

CERTIFICATE that their dog is vaccinated against rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. 

I also need the Pet Owners phone number for Dog license report sent to the Brown County Clerk’s Office. 

THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!! 

 

Dog License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to:                  

             Town of Humboldt                                                                                                  

                          6160 Humboldt Road 

                          Luxemburg, WI     54217                         

 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
 25

th
 Annual Sugarbush Rummage Sale  

Friday-Saturday, April 9-10; If interested in joining this rummage sale event, 

please contact either  

Lisa Zingler at 920-655-1880, Lzingler01@gmail.com  or  

Alison Dax 920-680-6456, Adax77@gmail.com 

By March 15, 2021 

mailto:Lzingler01@gmail.com
mailto:Adax77@gmail.com


 
The Town Board ask that all Town residents check on their driveway culverts and make 

sure they are in working order. It is the property owner’s responsibility to maintain and 

replace a failing culvert. So, if it is rusting out, gravel or ground is filling up the culvert 

or the water flow is blocked in any way, please clear the culvert and replace as needed.  

 

Also, as we are coming to the end of winter, please remember to NOT push snow across 

the road, making a pile on the shoulder of the road. This is dangerous to the plow drivers 

and is a roadside hazard. 

 

IF NOT YOU THEN WHO?  

BECOME A COUNTY RESCUE MEDICAL EMERGENCY FIRST RESPONDER. 

Brown County rescue is seeking interested individuals to become a first responder for 

this area. You will all be receiving a post card mailing, if you haven’t already, with 

contact information for Chris Gabryszek. County Rescue provides all the training and 

equipment to you to become a first responder. 920-469-9779 or email at 

cgabryszek@countyrescue.com 

 

We also would like to recognize our area first responders- if you see them, thank them! 

James Andrews, Connie Behnke, Justin Ferkin, Nikki Goral, Ryan Laplante, Brian 

Limberg, Jason Miller, Kim Parins, Paul Vandenplas and Charles Vanroy. 

Big shout out to Randy Heurkens for all his years as a first responder and congrats on his 

retirement from this service. 

 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 
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